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To All Members of our Unit.

Dear Comrades,

Sub:  IBA Scheme for Health Insurance by Banks

Members are aware that in terms of the 10th Bipartite Wage Settlement reached between IBA and UFBU  a

uniform Scheme for all Banks for Health Insurance was formulated both for serving and retired employees.

The Scheme has since been finalised and circulated by all Banks.

Our Bank has issued a Circular No CHO/PMG/22/2015-16 dated 08/10/2015.  As per the Circular, all

Retired employees had to submit their information on-line through a portal designed for the purpose. The

time window for furnishing data was small and was open between 15th October to 25th October 2015.

Many of our members were able to access the internet and were able to upload the data as required by

Head Office. However, our Association felt that some of our members who were not internet savvy or simply

did not have access to internet need to be helped.

Moreover, none of the branch Managers with a few exceptions, took proactive role in contacting our

Pensioners drawing pension with their branches nor did they display the Circular as advised by Head

Office. Keeping these factors in view, a help desk was set up by our Association in our Zonal Office,

K. G. Road, Bangalore. It functioned for three days from 19th October to 21st October from 10.00 am to

4.00 p.m. About 50 to 60 members and non-members availed the facility.

Our Zonal Manager was kind enough to provide us the infrastructure for the same.

In this connection our Association wishes to extend its gratitude to the following members who have voluntarily

come forward to assist our Association in manning the Help Desk.

1. Comrade B Lakshminarayana

2. Comrade B S Suresh

3. Comrade H S Ramesh

4. Comrade S Diwaker

5. Comrade R Sudheendra Rao

6. Comrade Appaiah Nagaraj

We are sure with such members in our fold our Association is in safe hands and has a good future.

Yours faithfully,

Ravindra Krishna

Honorary Secretary


